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Visit to Recyclers by Advisory Committee on Recycling Fund 

 

Members of Advisory Committee on Recycling Fund (RFAC) visited two recyclers on 24th 

August 2015 to comprehend the local recycling industry. A small-scale street corner shop 

mainly involved in waste paper collection and another recycler engaging in production of 

flakes from waste plastics were visited. 

 

 

 

The owner of the street corner shop briefed the RFAC 

members on the daily operation of the shop. 
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